
 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Y4 Outdoor Learning 

Just to let you know year 4 will be doing outdoor learning this week. Please can 

children wear their outdoor learning clothes to school on their class’s day, 

Please remember waterproofs and wellies as we will be going out whatever 

the weather! 

4VW  Thursday 30th April 

4TB  Friday 1st May 

4LS  Friday 1st May 

 

Many Thanks 

 

Y4 Team 

 


